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Draft amendments to the Recommendations on the Transport of Dangerous Goods

Packing instruction 904 – Minor amendment

Transmitted by the expert from  the United States of America
1. P904 currently indicates that packagings according to P001 and P002 may be used for 

the transport of genetically modified microorganisms. However, the packing instruction does not indicate the packing group level for testing the packagings. 

Proposal

2.
The expert from the United States of America proposes that the words “conforming to the packing group III performance level” be added after the words “Packagings according to P001 and P002” in P904 (1).
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